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President’s Report 
November 8, 2021   

 

1. Ralph Wilkening Property – We gave the agreement to Jackie Wilkening a couple months 

ago.  Still waiting to hear back from her if they have any changes.     

2. Pumpkin Fest 2021 P&L – I worked with Mona Martin to come up with a 2021 P & L 

Statement.  It looks like they made a profit $4,2035.57 on the year.  This gives their committee 

a starting balance of $8,677.56 for 2022.  They are also planning a Fundraiser dance at the 

Catholic Church Hall this February.  The tentative date is Feb 12th 2022. 

3. Buck Wild Gaming – Dennis, from Buck Wild is about done with his renovations to the 

building next to his current location and is asking that he be allowed to extend his outside 

seating to cover the store front of both building entrances.  I told him I didn’t have a problem 

with that, but said I would bring it up at this meeting.   

4. Christmas Party – A couple weeks ago, Butch Burling called and asked if we could do a 

combined Christmas Party with Aroma Park Township, the Village of Aroma Park, St Anne 

Township and us.  According to Butch, we used to have a combined Christmas Party back in 

the day and he would really like to have one this year.  The tentative date is Friday, Dec 10th at 

Oak Springs.  I told him we would discuss this at this meeting and I would get back to him.   

5. Village Website – The new Village website is up and running.  I’m learning how to post our 

minutes, agendas and other items to the new site.  Once I become somewhat proficient at this 

posting process, I’ll need to train a backup on how to manage the site.  We will also be adding 

a payment function for our residents to pay their water/sewer bills through the website.  Take a 

look when you have time.  The site is www.villageofstanne.com 

6. Grubbs Properties – In speaking with Ron, he has two Tax Payments needing to be made.  

They are 2 payments of $300.00 or a total of $600.00 for the two properties that we are 

purchasing.  He is requesting that the Village cover this payment of $600.00 for taxes.  I told 

him I didn’t see that as problem, but the board needs to approve this payment.   

http://www.villageofstanne.com/

